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Thank you for your interest in the first Arizona Harm Reduction Conference on March 29, 2019! We are offering registration and travel expense scholarships to those who qualify. Please fill out the information below and email to tcoll@spwaz.org by Friday, February 1, 2019.

Name:  Click or tap here to enter text.

Cell Phone Number:  Click or tap here to enter text.

Email:  Click or tap here to enter text.

Employer/Organization/School (if applicable):  Click or tap here to enter text.

I want to volunteer at the event (check one):  	  ☐    YES	      ☐    NO
If yes, indicate area(s) of volunteer interest:   

 ☐  Welcome/Check-in       ☐  Hospitality/Program Assistant       ☐  Audio/Visual/Tech Support
Relevant Experience in selected area(s): Click or tap here to enter text.

Amount you can contribute to your registration (if any): $  Click or tap here to enter text.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Do you need assistance with:
Travel?  Choose an item.
Lodging?  Choose an item.
If yes, where are you traveling from?  Click or tap here to enter text.

Will you be sharing a hotel room with someone (# of persons and names)?
Click or tap here to enter text.

Please let us know why you would like to attend this conference:
Click or tap here to enter text.

We will respond to scholarship requests by February 20, 2019. If accepted, directions on how to register will follow. You will need to register by February 28, 2019, in order to receive the scholarship. 
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]For questions or concerns, please contact Turiya Coll by email (tcoll@spwaz.org) or call/text (928-299-9443). 
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Removing barriers to facilitate empowerment, health equity, and dignity for Arizonans impacted by drug use.




